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Comments: I'm concerned about any wildlife habitats that will be interrupted by this building expansion. There will

have to be lines for plumbing, sewage, electricity. During construction there will be much more traffic to the area

making the noise level of building elevated. My concern is the disruption of native birds, trees, various ground

animals that contribute to native food chains. Is the forest service or the department of fish and wildlife equipped

with relocating and protecting the natural habitats that will be affected by this development? 

Also, the attendance to Mission ridge ski area fluctuates in different seasons. Is this expansion made to keep a

population of people all year round?  Will there be a need to be other services available up in the area including

grocery services?  The beauty and pristine nature of this area is definitely going to be affected.


